
I’ve been hosting just under a year, and I can’t imagine a better opportunity to happen to my husband 

and I. We were able to open two STRs within two months of each other which has helped us pay for our 

mortgages and expenses. This wouldn’t have been possible without a STR. Our STRs have drawn in 

people from Pittsburg to Buffalo to Charleston. They have have not only come to visit our home but 

have brought economic growth to the countless small businesses in our area. We recommend many 

restaurants, bakeries, coffee shops, wineries, stores and trails to visit during their stay. The Lake Erie 

shoreline has expanded tremendously with the help of fellow hosts bringing tourism in through their 

unique accommodations. I’ve been a resident of the area for 25 years, and the STR market has helped 

drive countless tourists to the area.  

 Short term rentals have helped my family save for retirement and enjoy more time together. I am 

actually in the process of going part-time as a RN with the help of my short term rentals. I was facing 

severe burnout with the profession and there is thankfully some relief in sight with the help of the extra 

income! I’d be willing to share my stories with others if needed to testify to the benefit of short term 

rentals. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Renee Young 


